
Grenfell Tower Memorial Commission: 
Community Representatives Meeting 21st November 2019 

 

 

Attendees 

Community representatives 

GTMC Secretariat 

Two chair candidates 

 

Meeting purpose 

The fourth meeting of the community representatives to meet with two of four chair 

candidates to discuss their reasons for wanting the role of chair, their approach to 

chairing meetings and engaging with the community.  

 

Chair candidate meetings 

• A one-minute silence was held at the start of each chair candidate meeting. 

• For each meeting, the chair candidate and the community representatives 

introduced themselves.  

• The community representatives asked the candidates a set of questions each 

to establish details of their experience and what their personal motivations 

were for seeking to be Chair. 

• Each candidate was offered an opportunity to ask the community 

representatives questions. 

• At the end of each meeting, the community representatives briefly discussed 

their initial thoughts on each candidate.  

 

Patrons 

• The community representatives briefly discussed how patrons would be 

selected and the types of people they would be interested in.  

• Action: Secretariat to table an agenda item on patrons for the representatives 

to have a more detailed discussion on choosing patrons and how to ensure 

they will uphold the principles of the Memorial Commission. 

 

 

 
Next meeting: Thursday 5th December 2019. 
 
Meeting end. 
 


